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Following a very active month it is pleasing to report that over 90% of all the identified actions from 
the launch meeting in March were completed before the deadline of 1st May. 
 
This was only achieved by significant efforts of many individuals and participating village groups. 
Contributions included repairs, painting, weeding, sweeping, litter picks and publicity material. 
 
The school receives a special mention again for the design and planting of the flower bed on the 
corner of Rectory Lane and Prince Avenue. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                    Clearing the old.          Planting the new 
 
Further comments on the excellent children’s poster display will be made in June. 
 
More litter picks are planned for 1st and 14th June when it is again proposed to meet at the Village 
Hall car park at 6.30pm. 
 
If you are interested in becoming directly involved with BKV effort, please contact Peter Lawrence 
( 780620 ) or any member of the Parish Council. Alternatively, just take pride in your own garden 
and surroundings and put any litter in the bins provided. 
 
  

 


